
Dear Editors,

we thank you for your positive feedback and for accepting our work for publication in the ESurf
Special Issue on Environmental Seismology. 

For this final version we adopted the volume column in Table 1, according to your suggestions. All
values  are  now  given  in  thousands  of  cubic  meters.  Unfortunately  we  do  not  have  proper
uncertainty estimates for any of the events, but whenever possible we state the volume range as
taken from the respective references.

Note,  that  we  also  updated  event  reference  [14]  (Mellental).  The  report  is  now  available  for
download and we updated the corresponding link.

Thank you very much and with kind regards,

Florian Fuchs and co-authors


